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york@iposolutions.online

From: york@iposolutions.online
Sent: 15 March 2024 15:44
To: 'Cooke, Alison(City Development)'; 'Mark Warters'; 'Abbie North'
Subject: Email from Inspectors regarding further submissions

Dear all 
 
The Inspectors have asked me to pass the following onto you all: 
 
“Further to the site visit and hearing session last week, we are currently considering all that we saw and heard. We 
intend to write to the Council as soon as we possibly can setting out our position and the way forward. However, 
due to other work commitments, we will not be able to issue this letter until w/c 25 March 2024. In the meantime, 
we will not be accepting any further submissions on this matter.” 
 
Kind regards 
 
Carole Crookes 
Independent Programme Officer SoluƟons 
Phone: 07397 909822 
Email: york@iposoluƟons.online 
ExaminaƟon webpage: hƩps://york.gov.uk/LocalPlanExaminaƟon 
 


